
ALL AGREEMENTSTATES, CONNECTICUT, INDIANA
NON-AGREEMENT STATES
STATE LIAISON OFFICERS 
FEDERALLY RECOGNIZED INDIAN TRIBES

VOLUNTARY REQUEST TO COMPLETE SURVEY ON U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY 
COMMISSION TRANSFORMATION EFFORTS (STC-21-077)

Purpose:  To provide information on and request your voluntary participation on a survey to 
obtain external stakeholder feedback on the agency’s transformation efforts to become a more 
modern, risk-informed regulator.

Background:  The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) is transforming to realize our 
vision of becoming a modern, risk-informed regulator and to put ourselves in the best position to 
continue to meet our important safety and security mission.  As part of this effort, we have 
identified focus areas in which NRC staff have been leading and progressing on various 
initiatives.  You can learn more about our transformation efforts on our Transformation public 
web page.

Discussion:  As a valued stakeholder, the NRC respectfully requests your optional feedback 
based on your recent engagement and interactions with NRC staff.  Your feedback will allow us 
to internally assess how our transformation focus areas have directly contributed to our mission 
performance, information sharing, quality of decision-making, and timeliness of decision-
making.  Your input will also help tailor our future transformation activities.

Until March 31, 2022, a brief 10-minute survey is available on our Transformation public web 
page1.  You can also directly access the survey via this link: NRC External Stakeholder 
Feedback Survey.  Your responses will be kept confidential, and data will only be presented in 
aggregate form.

Thank you in advance for taking the time to complete the survey.  We sincerely appreciate your 
support in our transformation efforts to become a modern, risk-informed regulator.

1 This information request has been approved by OMB 3150-0217 (expiration date 1/31/2023). The estimated burden 
per response to comply with this voluntary collection is approximately 10 minutes. Send comments regarding the 
burden estimate to the FOIA, Library, and Information Collections Branch (T-6 A10M), U.S. Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission, Washington, DC 20555-0001, or by e-mail to infocollects.resource@nrc.gov, and to the Desk Officer, 
Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs, NEOB-10202 (3150-0029, -0200, -0245), Office of Management and 
Budget, Washington, DC 20503, or by e-mail to oira_submission@omb.eop.gov. An agency may not conduct or 
sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to, a collection of information unless it displays a currently valid 
OMB control number.
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If you have any questions regarding this correspondence, please contact the individual named 
below.

POINT OF CONTACT:  Doris Lewis E-MAIL:   Doris.Lewis@nrc.gov
PHONE:    301-287-3794

Sincerely,

Brian Anderson, Branch Chief
State Agreement Liaison Programs
Division of Material Safety, Security, State 
  and Tribal Programs
Office of Nuclear Material Safety
  and Safeguards

Signed by Anderson, Brian
 on 10/28/21




